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New CBSE Regional Office in UAE announced by the Union Minister of Education,
Govt. of India

On 2nd November 2023 at the Consulate of India, Dubai, Sh. Dharmendra Pradhan,

Hon’ble Union Minister of Education, Skill Development and Entrepreneurship, Govt. of

India, addressed a long-standing demand of the overseas CBSE schools and announced

the opening of a new CBSE Regional Office in UAE. This decision would help in

streamlining operations and enhancing the teaching learning experience for students and

teachers in the CBSE schools in GCC countries.

Hon’ble Minister interacted with the local Indian

community comprising educationists and School

Heads from all across UAE. In his address, he

stressed on the potential of the Indian Education

system and its global reach. He congratulated

CBSE and the Indian schools in UAE for their

achievements in the field of education and creating

a good name for the homeland India. The Minister

also motivated the principals to come up with the

expectations of the leadership of UAE for further

strengthening the Indian educational ecosystem at UAE.

Sh. Pradhan urged the school leaders to dedicate themselves to the future of the

upcoming generation from the Bal Vatika Level, as envisaged in the National Education

Policy 2020.

(Team CBSE)


